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Thursday 22nd September, 2022 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Here are a few updates from school. 
 
Sports Days 
Our postponed summer sports days will be running over the next two weeks. Parents are 
invited to attend sessions involving their children. Session will take place on the MUGA. As 
Nursery and Reception are still settling in to life in school, we won’t be running sports day 
sessions for those classes this time. The date and time for each session is shown in the 
table below. 
 

 Wednesday 28th September  October 5th September 

9:15 –  
10:15 AM 

Year 4 Year 1 

10:30 –  
11:30 AM 

Year 5 Year 3 

1:00 –  
2:00 PM 

Year 6 Year 2 

 
Classroom Open Mornings 
Another date for your diary is Tuesday 11th October. We will be opening the classroom doors 
to parents at 8:45 AM until around 9:15 AM where your child can share some of their books 
and learning with you and you can get to meet the staff that work in the classroom. Straight 
afterwards, you are invited to a coffee morning in the school hall. This will be an informal 
session where you will get to meet other parents and members of the school leadership 
team in an informal setting.  
 
Uniform and PE Kit 
We are trying to make a big effort to make uniform and PE kits look really smart to show that 
we are all ready for learning. I have been impressed so far by the children that have really 
taken up the challenge. PE kit is white t-shirt and black shorts, joggers or leggings. If you 
don’t have a white PE t-shirt then a school polo shirt should be worn.  
 
Breakfast Club 
We have seen increased numbers of children coming into breakfast club over the last couple 
of weeks. Please can you make sure that you book your children into breakfast club through 
Parent Pay so we can get the right ratio of staff to pupils in future. 
 



Early Years Reading Workshop 

Nursery and Reception parents are invited to join the class on Monday 26th September from 
8:45 AM to learn about how to support the most important early stages of your child’s reading 
journey. Reading regularly at home is the single biggest things you can do to help your child 
succeed in school and later life. The Early years team look forward to seeing you. 
 
Mr. Stephen Murphy 


